
Editor

Midwest Breezes
Mr. and Mrs. William Saielli have become grand-

parents for the first time, a boy, on September 22.
Congratulations.

The Western Open Golf Tournament will be held
at Butler National Golf Club in the latter part of June.
Ed Fisher is Superintendent.

Frank Krueger, former superintendent at Bartlett
Hills Golf Club, has resigned and he has become su-
perintendent at Palatine Hills Golf Club. Bill Miller,
former superintendent, is retiring.

Donald Gerber, Superintendent at Chicago Golf
Club, and wife Lyn are vacationing at Martinique Is-
land, French West Indies.

There are many well educated golf course superin-
tendents that receive a monthly issue of the Bull Sheet.
How many have ever made an effort to contribute
local news happenings or educational articles?

If the Midwest Superintendents Association is in-
terested in continuing to publish a monthly news pub-
lication, it will be necessary, for everyone to con-
tribute items of interest. I do not believe it would
be asking too much for each one of our Midwest
members to write one article a year that I could pub-
lish.

There are approximately two hundred fifty on our
golf courses in the Chicago area who would be quali-
fied for this assignment. The timber is there but it
appears the willing is lacking.

The board members are doing their share. Some-
day you may be one of them. How about getting
some practice?

The cost of each issue of the Bull Sheet, to your
mail box is approximately one dollar. None of this
comes from your dues. Where can you get a better
deal. The circulation of the Bull Sheet is four hundred
twenty-five mailed to various parts of the United States
and Canada. Your name could become known in var-
ious parts of the country, and the article could be
picked up by some well-known magazine.

The Bull Sheet is not a Ray Gerber publication, so a
little help will be appreciated. Thank you in advance.
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